STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anc MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA September 18, 1986 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GQOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
{505) 393-6161

Mr. Corky Vickers

TX0 Production Corporation
900 Wilco Building
Midland, TX 79701

Re: Jordan B #2-G
Sec 11, T20S, R35E
Lea Wolfcamp Gas Pool

Dear Mr. Vickers:

We have reviewed the data submitted on the above well
and agree that it should be reclassified or should
qualify for a hardship gas well classification.

I would Tike for you or someone from your office to
set up a meeting to discuss the options available for
this well. We do not want to reclassify it to oil and
the GOR increase as soon as the well is allowed to
produce.

I will look forward to hearing from you concerning a
meeting on this matter.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA September 11, 1986 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNQOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(508} 393-6161

TX0 Production Corporation
900 Wilco Building
Midland, TX 79701

Re: Jordan B #2-G
Section 11, T20S, R35E
Lea Wolfcamp Gas Pool

Gentlemen:

Your C-104 requesting the reclassification of the above-refer-
enced well from gas to o0il has been received. Before we make
a decision regarding this reclassification, please submit a
tabulation of the 0il and gas production for each month since
the well was completed in 1985. Also, any periodic well test
data will be helpful.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed




TXO PRODUCTION CORP.
900 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
915/682-7992

September 15, 1986

New Mexico Energy & Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Jerry Sexton

Re: Well Re-Classification
Jordan "B" #2-G
Sec. 11, T-20-S, R-35-E
Lea Wolfcamp Gas Pool

Dear Mr. Sexton:

In reference to your letter dated September 11, 1986, attached
please find the requested production information. A tabulation of
monthly production is included as well as a tabulation of weekly
production averages. The latter should be more useful in making your
decision as it contains more information such as flowing pressures
and downtime. Please note that the well was placed on pump the week
of August 20, 1986.

If you need any additional information or have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. Thank you in
advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

DA
Coddotdii

Corky Vickers

District Production Engineer

cv/dlt
attachments



